
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: December 11, 2018 

2018 Allocation of Recreational Facilities Grants    

         

Request 

The proposed breakdown for the allocation of the 2018 Recreational Facilities 
Grants is attached.  The grant amounts are the same as they have been in the 
past based on the MSI funding. 

  

Also attached is a summary of the information provided by the community 
associations.  The percentage figure indicates how much of their utilities and 
insurance costs are covered by their grant.   

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending to approve the allocation of the 2018 Recreational 

Facilities Grant as per the attachment.  

 

 

 

 

Submitted by: Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant  


